
 

 

 

Modern Slavery - Stone Computers Policy Statement 

 

Stone recognises the potential risk of Human rights violations taking place within both UK 

and internationally based suppliers of goods or services. Stone employs a formal supplier 

approval process for verifying the suitability of its supply base, as far as is practical.  

  In acknowledgement of the issues surrounding the identification and access to all levels of 

the electronics sector supply chain, in particular those in vulnerable regions abroad; Stone 

are fully committed to the support of the ‘Reform Programme’ being developed by 

Electronics Watch. The programmes objective is to improve conditions within the sector, 

achieved through the unified buying power of the EU public sector and its demand for 

independently verified ethical sources of supply.   

 It is therefore Stone policy to promote the ‘Reform Programme’ amongst its UK public 

sector contacts and encourage those organisations to affiliate with Electronics Watch. Stone 

have contributed to the UK based campaign and will continue to do so in order that 

progress can be made within the sector.   

http://electronicswatch.org/en               http://peopleandplanet.org/electronics  

 

For and on behalf of the board of directors Stone Computers Ltd.  
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